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Activities Week. Cycling Camel Trail. Wednesday 9th July 2025.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child has chosen a cycling trip to the Camel Trail on Wednesday 9th July 2025, as part of 

Activities week.  

Students will arrive and leave school at usual times, so transport to and from school will not be 

affected.  

Students will be required to bring a packed lunch. A packed lunch will be provided by the 

canteen for students eligible for free school meals.  

We will be travelling by minibus, leaving at 8:50 and returning in time for the students’ usual 

transport home at 3pm.  

The trip will take place along the Camel Trail, a scenic cycling route between Wadebridge and 

Padstow in Cornwall. Students will enjoy a guided cycle ride from Wadebridge to Padstow and 

back, taking in the beautiful Cornish countryside and estuary views. The ride is suitable for all levels 

of cycling ability and will be supervised by school staff.  

 

Please ensure your child brings the following: 

• A packed lunch 

• Water 

• Sunscreen  

• Appropriate clothing for cycling, including suitable footwear and a lightweight coat. 

 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable and active day outdoors! 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Turton 

 

 


